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Shiv Chhatrapati Shikshan Sanstha’s 

Rajarshi Shahu Mahavidyalaya (Autonomous), Latur 

Department of English 



Workshop for UG & PG Students on Comparative Literature 

Department of English, Rajarshi Shahu Mahavidyalaya (Autonomous), Latur organized A 

Workshop for UG & PG Students on Comparative Literature on Monday, January31, 

2022 at 12:00 pm. This workshop was conducted through Microsoft Teams. 

Objectives: 

-To know what is research?  

-To make students aware of better research Strategies to UG & PG students. 
-To know what is comparative research? & Its importance for PG students. 

 

Brief Summary of Events/ Sessions 

On 31st January 2022, one day online Workshop on “Workshop for UG & PG Students on 

Comparative Literature” was conducted by the Department at 12:00 pm. and continued till 

1:15 pm. This online workshop was presided by honorable Principal, Dr. Mahadev Gavhane 

sir. The resource person of the workshop was Dr G.S. Aglave, Asst.Professor Dept. Of 

English & IQAC Coordinator, Karmavir Mahavidyalya, Mul Dist. Chandrapur. The special 

presences, Vice-principal, Dr. A. J. Raju and vice-principal, prof S. N. Shinde sir and QIAC 

coordinator Dr Abhijit Yadav were present for the workshop. The workshop was attended by 

the UG & PG Students. 

Mr.Krishna Deshmukh gave introduction of the workshop. Introduction speech focused on 

online activities conducted by the Dept. of English throughout the academic year.  

Dr G.S. Aglave, resource person of the workshop focused the attention of students on 

comparative literature. His focus was on comparative literature and its importance in 

research. He suggested to read literature in comparative point of view so the students can 

understand the scope for comparative literature in competitive exams and foreign affairs. 

Reading of Comparative literature extends intercultural knowledge of students. At the end he 

advised to conduct research in comparative literature. 

 Dr.Anuja Jadhav,HoD in her presidential address said, Our purpose is to train our students in 

research and should conduct research on various topics. She gave detail information of how 

Dept. of English conducts such educational activities throughout the academic year. The 

workshop ended with vote of thanks by Dr. Sachin Kale sir.  

Teaching staff of the Department HoD, Dr. Anuja Jadhav, Dr. SachinBhandare, Dr. 

Chandrashekhar Dawane, Prof. KishorPatil, Dr. Sachin Kale, Prof. Krishna Deshmukh and 

Mahesh Kumbhar and Ankush Shendge took efforts to make the event successful. 
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     Flyer of the workshop 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance of the workshop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Some Snaps of the workshop 

  

Mr. Krishna Deshmukh giving introduction of the workshop  

Dr.G.S. Aglave delivering his talk on the topic “Workshop for UG & PG Students on 

Comparative Literature”  

 

Dr. Anuja Jadhav giving the presidential address to the online “Workshop for UG & PG 

Students on Comparative Literature” & Dr.Sachin Kale expressing vote of thanks of all 

participants. 

 


